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Olivia Dias

From: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net>

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 10:12 AM

To: Olivia Dias

Subject: Eagles View Appeal Hearing

Due to the change in the PC Hearing Date to October 6th, 2020, the applicant is granting a 30-day extension to the 120-

day state mandated decision date.  

 

Please let me know if you need anything else.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Brandie Dalton 

Land-Use Planner 

Multi/Tech Engineering Services, Inc 

1155 SE 13th Street 

Salem, Oregon 97302 

(503) 363-9227 

 


